
CITY OF CHIPLEY 

STAFF REPORT 

  

SUBJECT: Speeding on City Streets - Discussion 

 

MEETING DATE                                                            PREPARED BY                                                                                                                                                                                   
Tuesday, April 9, 2024            Patrice Tanner, City Administrator 

 

 

SUMMARY                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
Council Member McCall requested a discussion about Speeding on City Streets due to the high volume of 

speeding within the City. 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
Discussion. 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS                                                                                                                                                                                               
 

 


